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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON ENERGY ISSUES AND POLICIES


The State Regulation of Public Utilities Review Committee will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 11, 2008, at 10:00 a.m., in Room 101 of the Blatt Building, Columbia, South Carolina.  


The purpose of the hearing is to discuss information submitted by the state’s electric utilities, interested parties, and the public as part of the Review Committee’s inquiry into energy issues and policies.  The Review Committee will also receive a report from the Office of Regulatory Staff (ORS), which conducted a survey and other research for the Review Committee.  Any member of the public desiring to testify is invited to do so. 


If you have previously submitted comments and are interested in providing oral remarks as well, the Review Committee would appreciate your limiting your testimony to a brief summary of those comments.  Any documentation you would like to provide to the Review Committee, including a copy of your remarks, should be forwarded to Debbie Hammond, State Regulation of Public Utilities Review Committee, Post Office Box 142, Columbia, South Carolina 29202, no later than Tuesday, December 9.  If possible, please forward these comments electronically to:  ddh@scsenate.org.  The Review Committee reserves the right to limit the time for oral testimony.


You may access background information about the Review Committee’s inquiry, including requests for comments, the ORS report, and comments submitted by interested parties, at:

www.scstatehouse.gov/citizensinterestpage/EnergyIssuesAndPolicies/EnergyIssues.html

If you have any questions about the public hearing, please contact Debbie Hammond at 803-212-6625.
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